
 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

 JANUARY 2019 Newsletter 

 

Jan 1st  Happy New Year! 

Jan 5th Novice Tournament 

Jan 8th Whitewater Singers 

  7 p.m. Westmeath Hall 

Jan 9th RSSC Monthly Meeting 

Jan 9th Gentle Yoga  

  9:00—10:30 –upstairs hall 

Jan 12th Midget Tournament 

Jan 16th RSSC Soup & Sandwich 

Jan 23rd RSSC China Night  

Jan 26th Bantam Tournament 

Feb 1, 2, 3 

  Memorial Tournament 

  Beachburg, Westmeath 

  And Cobden 

Feb 6th LaPasse Soup  & Sandwich 

  11:30—1:00 

Feb 9th Peewee Tournament 

Feb 23rd Atom Tournament 

 

 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: (613) 401-6592 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

 

A friendly reminder that all content and advertising 

submissions for the WDRA Newsletter must be      

received by the 15th of the month in order to      

guarantee inclusion the following month.                           

Submissions can be made via email                                      

at wdranewsletter@nrtco.net.                                     

For inquiries, please call Lynn at (613) 587-4438 or 

Heather at (613) 587-4394. 

 ADVERTISE  YOUR BUSINESS  WITH US 

ONLY $25.00/MONTH 

GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU  

COMMITT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT LYNN OR HEATHER AT  

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net  

UPCOMING MMHA 

 HOCKEY 

TOURNAMENTS  

AT 

THE WESTMEATH ARENA 

Mark the dates!! 

  January 5th    Novice 

  January 12th    Midget 

  January 26th    Bantam 

  February 9th    Peewee 

  February 23rd   Atom 

Come and watch some great hockey, support our local players  and enjoy 

some delicious food...breakfast, lunch...a fun day for all. 

We would like to thank Lorraine and her hus-
band Larry for their great initiative to hold a 
Christmas Tree Lighting event in Westmeath on 
Dec 9th.  Many hands made light work with 
Peter Ethier getting the tree from Gail Ethier's 
property and setting it up in the ball diamond as 
well as Marie McMullen and her team preparing 
all the snacks and warm drinks set out in the 
hall.  Bob Grylls helped out with the song book-
lets to help remind us all of the words to each 
song.  Plus all the decorations, lights and 
games done up and on display by Lorraine.   

Thanks so much for such a wonderful night! 

Also, thanks to everyone involved in the Santa  

Claus Parade making it a fun filled evening for 
all and especially our littles. 

 



FOR HALLBOOKINGS 

Please call Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

January 2019 Update of Riverview Seniors Social Club  

  Submitted by Heather Campbell 

The Riverview Seniors Social Club is a non-profit and volunteer driven organization working to enhance the 
quality of life, community participation and independence of seniors. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR !  

COMING EVENTS:  

Mark Your Calendar: 

 The Whitewater Singers under the direction of Blaine Sack will continue to meet on Tuesday eve-
nings (7 -8:30). There is no class on the last Tuesday of each month. New members are most welcome. 
There is no fee. Contact info: 613-587-4251; Cell 343 369-8700. This program is funded by Ontario Seniors 
Community Grant Program, Ontario Ministry of Seniors Affairs. 

Riverview Senior Social Club monthly business meetings are the 2nd Wednesday of every month, 
starting at 11a.m. All members are encouraged to attend.  

Monthly Community Soup and Sandwich Luncheons are the 3rd Wednesday of every 
month, beginning at 12 noon. Cost is $8.  

The club is alive with new ideas: 

See the ad in this newsletter regarding our “CHINA NIGHT” on Wednesday January 23rd. Tickets are 
limited. Get yours now! $15 (Call Jan at 582-3741) 

Watch for more news in next months newsletter. If you are a club member, we welcome you to the 
monthly business meetings at which new ideas are introduced. 

If you are not a member, why not join? Contact Connie Gray, membership chair (613-582-3390) 

Copies of “My Wishes Workbook” are still available for purchase at $15.00. Order by email to: 
mywishesworkbook@gmail.com. Or phone 587-4502. They make great presents.   

Please like us and share our Facebook Page!" It’s Riverview Seniors’ Social Club. Go there to learn 
more about activities offered as well as viewing photos from past RSSC events.. 

Please note: This Riverview monthly column also now appears on the Club’s website. http://
hwtproject.ca/riverviewclubevents/  as well as in the Lions’ Newsletter. 

mailto:mywishesworkbook@gmail.com
http://hwtproject.ca/riverviewclubevents/
http://hwtproject.ca/riverviewclubevents/

